
 

 

March 11, 2024 

 

Dear Friends, 

I am delighted to extend warm wishes for a Happy Ramadan to you all. Ramadan is the holiest 

month of the year for the Muslim community – a time for reflection, giving back and embracing 

community. 

Islamic Relief USA (IRUSA), a pillar in our Northern Virginia community and headquartered in 

Alexandria, responds to humanitarian crisis globally and supports those in need, regardless of 

faith, gender, or race. IRUSA distributes hot meals, provides free health and housing services to 

vulnerable communities throughout the year, and continues to welcome Afghan refugees as they 

transition to the United States.  

This commitment to creating positive change, helping others and fostering community 

connections epitomizes the true spirit of Ramadan.  

Once again, I express my sincere appreciation to IRUSA, and wish a blessed and peaceful 

Ramadan to Muslims across the country and world. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Don Beyer Jr. 

Member of Congress 

 

 


